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Update for Planning Committee  

 
Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 
 

• The funding bid for Locality Funding has been successful. We have been offered a 
grant of  £7,475 until the end of this financial year. 

 
• The Locality Design Code Team has been in touch and allocated a team member for 

Saxillby with Ingleby Parish. This includes a new Character Assessment which will 
reflect how the north part of the village has changed due to the new housing. This 
document is important for planning applications and is used by our planning committee. 

 
• We also have requested a new Housing Need Assessment as the last one is dated  

2015. 
 
• Terms of Reference are on the agenda for approval  
 
• With funding for our Independent Planner the Working Group can now meet and 

continue to review the Neighbourhood Plan. Admin support needs to be agreed.  


